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NOTICE 
D/F-N/00 

NMFC/IT-CS/2022-23/ 

19th November 2022 

The department of B.Sc. IT and B.Sc. CS is organising a guidance 

session for all TY Learners to appear for university examination, 

guidelines will be given on Monday, 21th November, 2022 from 7:30 

am to 08:30 am. 

Seminar will be conducted online. Students are informed to attend 

the session and get the maximum benefits of the session. 

Note: Session is compulsory for all TY Learners of the IT & CS 

Department. 
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